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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this email to object vehemently to the possible takeover of part of Kilkenny by Waterford. To

say that this has even got to this stage is incredible. I live in KK city and I am very annoyed over this. I cannot

start to comprehend how the people effected by this in South KK are feeling. It must be very unsettling to say

that your birth location will now be possibly Waterford and not KK.

I truly hope that Simon Coveney throws this out once and for all and leaves both counties as they are. I

cannot begin to think the repercussions should this land grab come to fruition. 

 
Thanks for taking time to read and this.

Sent from my iPad
 

Rgds

 

Dan

 

Donal Mac Óda,

 

 

 

 

 


